Hello! Thank you for agreeing to participate in this survey! The goal of this survey is to
determine what barriers may exist towards accessing our Land Trust Preserves among diverse
communities. This information will help us better understand how to invest in increased access
and inclusion across our protected lands.

This survey comprised of open-ended and multiple-choice questions pertaining to your
personal experience while visiting a Deschutes Land Trust Preserve. The survey should take 30-
45 minutes to complete. Please complete the survey while visiting a Preserve.

Please read and complete the instructions below BEFORE your visit to a Preserve.

Things you will need:
e Smart phone, e-reader, or tablet with internet access
o Deschutes Land Trust has tablets available for check-out.
o Contact Jenna Baker at 720-939-5864 or email jtuxbaker@gmail.com if you need
to check out a tablet
® Access to a vehicle

Preparing for your visit:
® Choose a Preserve to visit! Click below to find more information about each Preserve.
o Camp Polk Meadow Preserve:
= https://www.deschuteslandtrust.org/protected-lands/camp-polk-
meadow-preserve
o Whychus Canyon Preserve:
=  https://www.deschuteslandtrust.org/protected-lands/whychus-canyon-
preserve
o Metolius Preserve:
= https://www.deschuteslandtrust.org/protected-lands/metolius-preserve

e Plan a day to visit. Please visit one of the Preserves and complete survey by June 30,
2021.

How to take the survey:
e Important! Before leaving for a Preserve, use your cell phone data or Wi-Fi to click on
this link to access the survey:
o https://ee.kobotoolbox.org/x/IML5XfRu (English version)
o https://ee.kobotoolbox.org/x/loLmehiT (Spanish version)

® Once you have opened the survey, leave the tab OPEN and travel to the Preserve
location. You will be able to take the survey at the Preserve location without cell phone
or internet access.

e When you are finished with the survey, wait until you return to Wi-Fi or cell reception to
submit your answers.
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e Participants will be compensated and mailed a $120 stipend upon survey submission.

Other important information:

The survey is confidential. Names and personal information will not be shared outside of
Deschutes Land Trust. Survey results will be presented as the collective combined total, not by
individual results. We recognize that you may decline to provide information about specific
guestions and respect that personal choice. If you choose, you are welcome to use a
pseudonym.

Please contact me if you would like more information about the survey and how the results will
be presented — or if you have any questions throughout the process. Contact information is
listed at the bottom of this letter.

With gratitude,

Jenna Batker

Jenna Baker, MS
Lead Administrator

Cell: (720) 939-5864
Email: jtuxbaker@gmail.com



